
SPECIAL CONFERENCE ISSUE of  
Pacific-Basin Finance Journal 

The Pacific Basin Finance Journal has devoted a special issue of its Journal to papers presented 
at the 2017 Auckland Finance Meeting, and the guest editors invite all conference presenters 
to consider submitting their work to the special issue. Published by Elsevier, Pacific-Basin 
Finance Journal provides a specialized forum for the publication of academic research on 
capital markets of the Asia-Pacific countries.  The Pacific-Basin Finance Journal has generously 
sponsored a research excellence awards at the 2017 Auckland Finance Meeting. 

 

Special Issue Theme: Contemporary Challenges and Opportunities in Financial Markets.  
 

Topics include (but are not limited to): 
• Asset Pricing 
• Behavioral Finance 
• Empirical Corporate Finance 
• Derivative Markets 
• Financial Econometrics 
• Financial Markets 
• International Finance 
• Market Microstructure 
• Risk Management 
• Volatility Models 
• Banking 

 
Guest Editors:  
Bart Frijns (Auckland University of Technology); Alireza Tourani-Rad (Auckland University of Technology) 

Submissions guidelines for the special issue:  
• Go to the Journal website https://www.evise.com/profile/#/PBFJ/login  
• Log into the EVISE, as per a normal submission to PBFJ 
• In response to the opening screen asking you to “select article type”, select the option: “2017AFM SI: 

Contemporary Challenges and Opportunities in Financial Markets” 
• Complete all remaining requested information on EES as per a normal PBFJ manuscript submission 

Other Important Information: 
• Submission Deadline for the special issue: 1 January 2018  
• Standard PBFJ submission fee is required since all manuscripts are subject to the Journal's normal review 

process.  
• The acceptance deadline (the date by which all manuscripts should be fully reviewed and final decisions 

made on all manuscripts; and those failing to meet the deadline may be excluded):  
31 October 2018 

• The expected publication date (the date the Special Issue is expected to be published): 1 December 2018. 

Please note that papers can only be considered for publication in this special issue if they are presented at the 2017 
Auckland Finance Meeting.  Further details about the 2017 Auckland Finance Meeting at: 
www.acfr.aut.ac.nz/2017afm/ 

http://www.acfr.aut.ac.nz/2017afm/

